Henry, Genna

From: English, Rachel
Sent: 01 September 2015 09:43

To: Planning
Subject: FW: 102 Parkway, NW1 7AN; Application ref: 2015/3492/P _

Rachel English
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 1343
-—--0riginal Message-—-

Sent: 26 August 2015 09:34

To: English, Rachel

Cc: gordon macqueen

Subject: 102 Parkway, NW1 7AN; Application ref. 2015/3492/P

Dear Rachel,

We are writing on behalf of the Camden Town CAAC.

We do not object to the proposed change of use. However, the existing and proposed drawings
provided do not show any windows. If this is true, we strongly object to the scheme.

If skylights are proposed we would find it acceptable - although we would prefer windows.
Yours sincerely.

Gordon Macqueen & Margaret Richardson, Co-Chairs of the Camden Town CAAC

31 Oval Road,
NW1 7EA



